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MINUTES
September 2, 2022, 10:00-11:00 am (EDT)
Microsoft Teams (virtual meeting)
Attendance:	
	Council Members
	Present
	Absent

	Taryn J Hamre, CT Children’s Medical Center
	
	X

	Kim Hriceniak, Department of Public Health
	
	X

	Jennifer M. Kapo, Yale New Haven Hospital
	X
	


	ToniAnn Marchione, Regional Hospice (Pending Member to replace CRoy)
	X
	

	Barbara Morrison, Retired
	
	X

	Kerry M. Moss, CT Children’s Medical Center
	X
	

	Karen Mulvihill, Western CT Health Network
	X
	

	Joseph Sacco, CT Hospice
	
	X

	Melanie R. Cama, Middlesex Health Palliative Care Services
	
	X

	Tracy Wodatch, CT Assoc. for Health at Home
	X
	

	Andrew Russo, Avantum Hospice Pharmacy (Pending Member)
	X
	

	Natalie Cullen Shurtleff, ACS (Pending Member)
	X

	

	Member(s) of the Public	

	Virginia Day
	X

	

	Mag Morelli
	X
	

	Matt Barrett
	X
	



Convene meeting
I. Introductions:  New participants (ToniAnn Marchione from Regional Hospice looking to replace Cynthia Roy and Andy Russo from Avantum Hospice Pharmacy looking to replace Trinh Bui).  During introductions, Virginia Day announced that she will be mentoring a Chaplain fellow for Pastoral Care at Greenwich Hospital. 

II. Chair’s remarks
A. Could not approve minutes due to lack of quorum—will hold until next meeting. 
B. Recap of last meeting particularly issues around lack of voice of the council and ability to get approval letters signed.  Karen to request to meet with DPH Commissioner.
C. Karen was able to confirm Monday September 19th 10am in person at Commissioner Juthani’s office.  She opened opportunity to the Council.  Tracy requested to be in attendance as well—Karen approved.  

III. Topics
0. Updates on open seats: Council looking to replace two spots (SW and RPh) and get confirmation of others through approval letters.
A. Karen requested agenda items for meeting with Dr. Juthani on 9/19
a. Mag Morelli suggests 2-3 specific asks
b. Group agreed upon
· Presenting Dr Juthani with the completed nomination letters requesting she review and approve. 
· Legislative Ask: Perhaps asking for the issue around Advanced Care Planning and perhaps an easier process for Council appointments—maybe only have replacement approval needs should resignation be submitted; otherwise, appointments remain in place without expiration date. Mag notes that the retired state employees have a Medicare Advantage plan—maybe impact ACP on them to start? 
· Ask Dr Juthani what her concerns are about PC in CT—what can we do as a Council to help?
c. Lastly, Jen Kapo has worked with Dr Juthani at Yale and speaks very highly of her Palliative Care knowledge, citing an article that she wrote in JAMA re: Antibiotic Use in PC. 
B. To Do
a. Karen to notify Dr Juthani’s office with those who plan to attend and to determine any additional DPH staff to attend.  She will also submit planned agenda items. 
b. Look to meet in October—Doodle poll to follow as 1st Friday not good for many.  Will provide update regarding meeting with Dr. Juthani
c. December 2nd meeting: plan to discuss legislative advocacy plans as elections and committee assignments should be set by then. 
IV. Adjournment at 10:50 am 

Upcoming meeting: December 2nd 10am-11am
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